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A Holiday Message from the Callahans 

 

 
Dear Pacificans, 

As the holidays approach, Jean and I wanted to thank you for your tremendous support and 
your commitment to making Pacific the best comprehensive university in the nation. You, 
our students, faculty and staff, have demonstrated an unequivocal spirit and energy that 
allowed us to come roaring back to campus with an exuberance that is characteristic of 
California’s first university. Your selfless dedication and unwavering strength reminds us 
why Pacific is such a special place and will always be your home.  

We wish you peace, joy and good health during the holidays and the very best in the new 
year. 
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Warmly, 
Chris and Jean Callahan 
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